Ansone

From: anthony@enviroafrica.co.za

Sent: Wednesday, 10 November 2021 08:44
To: ansone@enviroafrica.co.za

Subject: FW: Styerkraal Development

Best Regards,

Anthony Mader

EnviroAfrica

Environmental Assessment Practitioner

EnviroAfrica cc

p: +27 21 851 1616 m: +27 83 309 9211

f: +27 86 512 0154

a: Unit 7, Pastorie Park, Reitz St, Somerset West, 7130
P.O. Box 5367, Helderberg, 7135

W e:

From: Ria Pasella <ria.pasella33@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, 25 January, 2021 6:18 PM

To: anthony@enviroafrica.co.za

Subject: Styerkraal Development

| trust you are well.
It is with great disappointment to see an advertisement with regard to abovementioned Farm.

We the residents of Onseepkans were never aware or informed about the selling of the property in the first place.
During the selling process no public participation were done in Onseepkans.

We the residents of Onseepkans has been severely disadvantaged as some of our people were born there. They
were not given the opportunity to participate in the process of buying the property.

On the other hand, the advert for development has been placed up in Pofadder and not in Onseepkans. People crom
Pofadder will surely not lay any complaints because they donot have any interest in the property.

The concerned people are those from Onseepkans a d not Pofadder.

It is by chance that we saw the advert only today when we went for business in Pofadder.

We would really like to be part of the process and not being left out.

My contact details are as follows
0632528303

Thank you



